
 
Announcement 
 

ELLAKTOR’s management announces that in order to fully inform the 
investment community and pursuant to the conference call that will take place 
on 31ST of May 2013 at 16:00, the presentation regarding Group’s Financial 
Results for 1Q2013, is available at the company’s website (www.ellaktor.com) 
as well as the website of the Athens Exchange (www.athex.gr ) 


